

Luxembourg, 20th November, 2013

YOUR ESSKA TEACHING CENTRE APPLICATION

Dear Professor Vaso Kecojevic,

You recently asked for ESSKA accreditation, as a teaching centre.

Our committee has now studied your application. ESSKA accepts only the very best

institutions, and the criteria are correspondingly severe.

The committee felt that you satisfy all the criteria, and are happy to award the accreditation.

Our sincere congratulations. This will be published on ESSKA's website.

Please find below the log in and password to access your Teaching Centre's profile.

ESSKA's accredited Teaching Centres are expected to play their part in ESSKA's

Fellowship Programmes, by providing specific services and specific expertise.

We hope you will feel able to do this.

We welcome you!

Yours sincerely,

Professor Pietro Randelli, MD

Kelno Randella

ESSKA Educational Secretary